
I am writing today to ask for your support of SJR 10. This proposed amendment would remove the antiquated language of slavery 
from the Oregon Constitution. Currently, Article 1, Section 34 of our State Constitution reads, “There shall be neither slavery, nor 
involuntary servitude in the State, otherwise than as a punishment for crime, whereof the party shall have been duly convicted.” 

No child should grow up knowing that their incarcerated parent is legally classified as a slave. 

This is our chance to be on the right side of history. Obviously, we are all against slavery, so let's be an example to the country on 
this one!

Thank you, 
Leah Eads


